
Amphitheater Public Schools ‘Where’s Amphie?’ Campaign  

During the holiday season, Amphitheater Public Schools wanted to find a way to engage our followers 
on social media and have some fun doing it. The district has an Elf on the Shelf named Amphie. In the 
past, he has visited schools and had his picture taken as he is learning about different programs and 
checking out projects our students are working on. 

These last two years, we worked on a new way to boost engagement. During the month of December, 
we took a picture of Amphie at different locations at our schools and asked our followers to guess where 
he is exploring.  

These posts received some of the top engagement of the whole year. Parents, students, alumni and 
community members got involved in the guessing. There is a sense of pride as families saw their school 
featured. It even gave our alumni an opportunity to reminisce about their time at our schools and to see 
what campus looks like today.  

In the 13 days of Amphie posts, we reached nearly 18,000 people on Facebook with 2,145 post 
engagements. On Instagram, our reach extended to 8,681 people with more than 10,700 impressions. 
An average of 11% of those impressions are not our followers, allowing us to reach people who may 
have not normally seen our posts.  

The goal of this campaign was to increase engagement on our District media but it has turned into so 
much more. It has boosted morale. We now receive requests to have Amphie visit and this year we are 
working to make sure Amphie makes it out to all 21 schools.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Facebook insights for the first post of the campaign:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Instagram insights for the first post of the campaign: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Instagram insights continued: 

 

 

 

 



A sample of more Facebook posts: 

 

 



 

 



 

  


